
From: Reetz, Thomas
To: Dale Thornberry
Cc: Freeman, Kevin (kfreeman@ci.stuart.fl.us)
Subject: Fourwinds @ St. Lucie Intervenor - Second Reading
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 3:18:00 PM

Mr. Thornberry,
This is a follow-up email to our phone conversation this afternoon confirming that you do not have

any intervenor information to include for the 2nd reading agenda for the above named project.
 
Regards,
 
Tom Reetz  | Senior Planner | Development
City of Stuart | 121 SW Flagler Ave. Stuart Fl. 34994
772-600-1284
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